## **Prior, Eva**

From:

Clerks

Sent:

Tuesday, May 12, 2015 3:54 PM

To:

Prior, Eva

Cc:

MacDonald, Monica

Subject:

FW: final corrected For Traffic and Safety Committee

tl

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up Flagged

Flag Status:

Hi Eva,

This email came in for the Traffic Safety Committee.

Sabreena Ladak Office of the City Clerk 604-294-7813

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: May-11-15 11:43 AM

To: Clerks

Cc:

Subject: final corrected For Traffic and Safety Committee

May 11, 2015

## clerks@burnaby.ca

For Traffic and Safety Committee

Hi TSC,

I strongly urge you to have pedestrian crosswalk white painted lines across from both sides of Mayberry crossing Patterson to Central Park.

- it is a well used pedestrian access into Central Park and to the tennis courts and practice wall.
- there is heavy pedestrian use from the adjacent high rises both south and north of Mayberry.
- many users are children and elderly.
- car and truck traffic on Patterson tend to speed because there are no cross streets.
- those making right turns from Mayberry to go north on Patterson tend to make the turn without stopping.
- the case for well marked crosswalks [plural] seem a "no brainer" to me.

Cheers, Dan

**Daniel McDonald**